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Message from the Guest Editor
Dear colleagues, To alleviate energy crises and global
environmental pollution, a range of electrochemical
energy storage and conversion devices, such as fuel
cells, rechargeable batteries, supercapacitors, and
electrolyzers, has been extensively explored in recent
years. In particular, electrode materials, as the heart
components of these devices, play especially crucial
roles in determining the performances. A significant
proportion of electrode materials is constructed into
porous structures for loading more active sites and
enhancing mass transport. Additionally, the porous
characteristics, such as mesoscale geometries and
structures, specific surface areas, pore volumes, and
surface/interface properties, greatly affect the
dispersion and anchoring strength of the active sites as
well as the mass transfer in the catalyst layer, which then
greatly affect the electrode kinetics, power output, and
lifetime of the devices. The objective of this Special
Issue is to collect original and review articles on the
porous electrode  materials for electrochemical energy
conversion and storage.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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